
ALS	Committee	

Agenda	

January	17,	2018	

	

	

Call	to	Order		

Approval	of	Minutes	

Old	Business:	

	 ALS	Renewal	

	 Protocol	exam	stats	

	 Protocol	exam	proposal		

	 	

New	Business:	

	 I-99	psychomotor	examination	

	 	 	

Announcements	

Adjournment	



Maryland Institute for Emergency Medical Services Systems 

ALS Subcommittee Meeting 

January 22, 2018 

A meeting of the ALS Subcommittee was held on January 17, 2018, via GoToMeeting. 

GoToMeeting 

Jeff Fillmore, Chris Haber, Susan Arnett, David Timms, Jim Radcliffe, Kathleen Harne, 
April Johnson, Matt Larrabee, Cory Polidore, Colleen Lull, Ron Lewis, Charles Barton, 
Tim Chizmar, Tina Clark, Danielle Joy, Pete Fiackos, Terrell Buckson  

Call to Order 

Meeting opened at 10:00 AM by welcoming attendees. Having been duly convened, the 
committee was ready to proceed with business. 

The meeting proceeded as follows. 

Discussion  

The minutes from the last meeting were received and adopted. The next ALS renewal 
cycle is approaching. Electronic applications for ALS renewal will be available at 
miemsslicense.com beginning February 1, 2018. Please direct all ALS renewal inquiries 
to Terrell Buckson. 

Terrell presented statewide pass rates on the protocol examination, covering the month of 
December to date. 

December 31, 2019, will be the last day NREMT will allow testing at the EMT-
Intermediate 99 level (I99). This includes both cognitive and psychomotor examinations. 
Candidates testing at the I99 level must complete testing by December 31, 2019, as retest 
options will not be available after that date. Members suggested a thorough comparison 
of the AEMT and Maryland CRT levels. Members suggested an inquiry be made about 
adding a discussion on AEMT to the upcoming EMS Medical Directors’ Symposium 
agenda.   

Adjournment 

There being no further business to come before the committee, the meeting was 
adjourned at 10:24 AM. The next meeting will be held at MIEMSS on Wednesday, 
March 21, 2018, at 1000 hours. 

 


